CHARTERS & AIRPORTER

1416 Whitehorn St Ferndale Washington 98248 Ph: 360.380.8800 / 866.235.5247

Fax: 360.380.1538 www.airporter.com

Records Management

September 15, 2020

David Danner - Chairman Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Dear Commissioner Danner

Re: Authority C-000933 Airporter Shuttle

The Airporter Shuttle provides 20 scheduled trips (10 southbound / 10 northbound) per day between the Canadian Border and Seatac airport. Our authority requires that we are closed door between Marysville and Seatac.

We would like to extend our operating geography through to the Snohomish / King County line. This would make our daily trips available to residents in Everett / Mulkiteo/ Snohomish/Mill Creek and Lynnwood. This would also provide a good connection between the growing Paine Field and Seatac Airport.

Although it is not being used, the Commission has granted Shuttle Express the authority to operate in this area. We have spoken to Jim Sheryl, owner of Shuttle Express and he has agreed to support our request to transfer this authority. We have completed the Commission's joint application and attached it herewith.

Specifically Mr. Sheryl has agreed to transfer the portion of his authority that reads:

Passenger Service Between:

Everett, the Everett Holiday Inn and Lynnwood and the Ramada Inn, 2140 North Northgate Way, Seattle, on the one hand and the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport on the other hand via local streets, Interstate Highway 5, State Route 518 or Interstate 405 and Hwy 99.

During the transfer process, we request that the Commission remove the specific references to the hotels (no longer accurate) and add the reference of Paine Field.



We recommend the authority would read:

Passenger Service Between:

Everett and Lynnwood and Paine Field on the one hand and Seattle-Tacoma International Airport on the other hand, via local streets, Interstate Highway 5, State Route 518 or Interstate 405 and Hwy 99.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Richard Johnson

President – Wickkiser International

Richard School